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Year 6 Newsletter – Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

Next week is the last week of the Spring term! The children have been working 

really hard learning ratio this week. They have learnt what ratio is, how to use 

scale factors and answering problems with them. In reading, children have nearly 

finished the book called, ‘Beyond the Horizon’. In science, children have learnt 

about evolution and how humans and animals have changed and adapted over 

time. 

Homework and spelling  

Homework will be handed out on a Thursday. Spelling homework is handed out on 

Mondays. Children have a week to practise before they are tested the following Monday. 

Reading, Grammar and Maths homework is handed out on a Thursday, to be completed and 

handed in the following Thursday. Please ensure this is completed on time. If we can help in 

any way, please let us know. 

 

Reading at Home 

Children need to read at least 4 times per week. This needs to be recorded in their planner 

each time they read and signed by an adult. Children acquire raffle tickets for times they 

read each week (1 raffle ticket for 4 times, 2 raffle tickets for 5 or more), which is then 

drawn twice per half term, with the chance of winning a brand-new book of their choice! 

Children are welcome to bring in their own books from home to read during Reading for 

Pleasure time in class. 

  

PE 

Children have indoor PE on a Tuesday and outdoor PE on a Thursday. They can come 

to school on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark 

hoodie and suitable trainers. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr Hagreen and Miss Wray 

 


